
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
December 3, 2004 

 
 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Subject:   2005 Paving Program Encroachment Removals 
 
Dear Council Members: 

 
 It is the intention of the City of Milwaukee to construct or reconstruct, certain 

streets and alleys in the 2005 Paving Program.  There are existing encroachments projects 
and special privileges on some streets and alleys which will interfere with the proper 
execution of this work. 

 
 In order to have such encroachments and projects altered or removed, the attached 

resolution is recommended for adoption.  
 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
 

 
      Jeffrey J. Mantes 
      Commissioner of Public Works 

MLD:cjt 
 

Attachment 
 
bcc:  Mr. Michael Loughran 

         Mr. Jeff Dellemann 
         Mr. Tom Rach 

         Mr. Ghassan Korban 
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